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City of Albuquerque

Planning Department
Timothy Keller, Mayor

Interoffice Memorandum





    DATE 7-11-18

To:
Debbie Dombroski, Fiscal Manager, Planning Department
From:
Curtis Cherne, Stormwater Quality
Subject:
Refund Drainage Ordinance Fine Due to Double Payment 

I am requesting $500 be refunded to Bob Prewitt of Double M Properties, Inc. as the fine of $500 was paid twice.

Accompanying this memo are copies of the invoices showing payment.


The refund can be mailed to:


Double M Properties, Inc.


Attn:  Bob Prewitt


4400 Alameda Blvd NE, Suite E

Albuquerque, NM 87113


